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A message from the St. Vincent de Paul Conference to
the parishioners of St. Luke
Thank you, thank you , and thank you from the members of
SVdP!
Gratitude is essential and it was so very important for the
members St. Vincent de Paul of the St. Luke conference to
express gratitude to our pastor, Father Michael Kennedy and
to our Pastoral Assistant Kathleen Muzzio for all the kind
support they offer in helping us fulfil our mission statement
and our goals. Recently, at the 10:00 AM mass we presented
a framed certificate to cach of them. Our message was
“With gratitude for your continued support and encourage-
ment to our membership as we work toward our SVdP mis-
sion and vision of service to the community.” Equally, as
we have written in previous bulletin articles, the parishion-
ers of St. Luke’s are extremely generous each and every
week. Since our beginning in 2009, the financial support has
been constant and consistent. When it is needed, and our
supplics are low, we purchase food In additional to the fi-
nancial assistance we offer during home visits with your
donations. The financial donations, food, and the donat
of clothing to our Helping Hands (free thrift store since its
conception in 2022), has been given with equal generosity.
We anticipate with the projectory of our current data that
SVdP will share food with close to 10,000 guests during this
year. We will continue with our thrift store and home visits
as needed. We are grateful that we can be of service to our
community — our neighbors. With
the support of our pastor and parish administration + all you
do as faithful parishioners please remember the blessing you
are to thousands of individuals in need; may many blessings
be shared with you and your family.

Most sincerely,

‘Gemma Brennan
Current president of St. Vincent de Paul of St. Luke Parish.





